
 

 

 

 

 
File No.: 5750.00 

 
May 28, 2020 
 
James Matthewson 
Licensing & Environmental Assessment 
Manitoba Hydro 
360 Portage Avenue (5) 
Winnipeg, MB R3C 0G8 
 
Dear Mr. Matthewson: 

 
Re: Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project, Environment Act Licence 3288 
 

Thank you for submitting the Operations Environmental Protection Plan for the 
Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project, dated March 2, 2020. 

 
The report is approved and fulfills the requirements of Clause 10 of Environment Act 

Licence No. 3288.   
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Elise Dagdick at 
Elise.Dagdick@gov.mb.ca or 204-619-0709. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Original Signed By 
 
Shannon Kohler 
Director 
Environment Act 

 
 

cc: Peter Crocker: Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 
Rob Olson: Wildlife and Fisheries 
Elise Dagdick: Environmental Approvals Branch 
Public Registries 
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